
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 

 
 
 

 
 
 

 
 

 
 

 
 

 
 
 

 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 

 
 

Issue 50 – Friday 11th September 

Dates for your Diary 

 
12th September  - World First Aid Day 

13th September  - Roald Dahl Day 

18th – 20th September - Rosh Hashanah 

19th September  - British Food Fortnight 

27th – 29th September - Yom Kippur 

2nd – 9th October  - Sukkot 

23rd October  - Pink Day & Break Up for Half Term 

2nd November  - Back to School  

11th November  - Remembrance Day 

13th November  - Children in Need 

16th – 20th November - Anti-Bullying Week 

19th – 25th November - Road Safety Week 

18th December  - Break Up for Christmas 

4th January   - Back to School 

 
 

COVID 19 – UPDATE 
Thank you to everyone for supporting our new measures in trying to 

keep everyone at The Croft and their families safe. 

 

We appreciate it is very difficult for everyone but hopefully if we all 

play our part we may be able to get back to normal soon. 

 

Can we remind everyone to stick to allocated drop off and collection 

times as this helps limit the amount of people on the school site at any 

one time. 

 

 



 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
  
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
  

PARKING 
A reminder that the school car park is for staff and Out of Hours drop off’s and pick-

ups.  The space is very limited and we want to ensure the safety of the pedestrians 

accessing the school site via the main entrance. 

 

If you park in Chapel Road please be respectful of the residents and not block their 

drives/access.  Also we have had a complaint with regards to parking in a private car 

park in Upper Lodge Road – again please be respectful. 

 

 

 
 

 

 CLASS NEWSLETTERS 
Hopefully you will all have received your 

class newsletter highlighting what your 

child will learn this term 

 

Don’t forget you can also find this on 

the school website under the classes 

section. 

DINNER MONEY 
Our school kitchen is open for business 

and the staggered lunchtimes are 

working well. 

 

The cost of a meal is £2.30.  Could we 

ask that you send your child’s dinner 

money in a labelled envelope on a 

Monday for that week please?  You can 

pay for the whole term if you wish. 

 

 

PINK DAY 

FRIDAY 23RD OCTOBER 

 
Once again this year we, as a school, will 

be supporting breast cancer research. 

  

Come to school dressed in pink and bring 

a donation.  Thank you in anticipation of 

your support. 

 

COVID 19 ADVICE 

 
If parents need any advice with 

regards to Covid 19 please see link 

below: 

 

www.NHS.uk/conditions/coronavirus-

covid-19 

 

 
 

 

http://www.nhs.uk/conditions/coronavirus-covid-19
http://www.nhs.uk/conditions/coronavirus-covid-19

